
 
 
 
 
 
MEMO 
 
To:  State Library Commission 
From:  Karen Strege 
Re:  Administrative Rules to Implement HB 125 
Date:  July 26, 2000 
 
 
All librarians in Montana received the attached materials pertaining to the administrative 
rules adopted by the Commission to implement House Bill 125. After holding a hearing 
and collecting input from librarians throughout the state, as well as members of the 
general public, these resultant rules will become effective on July 28, 2000.  


